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NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING FOR THE OFFICIAL PLAN REVIEW 

You are invited to view a Public Planning Meeting of Council which will provide an update on the Official Plan 
Review. The Official Plan Review is an exciting project that will explore and update the policy framework that 
guides growth and physical change across the Town to 2051.

Where:  Online Via the Town of Aurora YouTube page

When:	   Tuesday, December 8, 2020

Time:	   7:00 p.m.

What is an Official Plan?
The community’s vision for growth and development is implemented through an Official Plan, which is a land 
use planning document for the entire municipality. The Official Plan sets out the goals, objectives and policies to 
manage and direct physical change and the effects on the social, economic, built and natural environment of the 
municipality. 

Why does Aurora need to update the Official Plan now?

The Town of Aurora is initiating a review of its 2010 Official Plan in accordance with Sections 17 and 26 of the 
Planning Act to make sure the policies conform with changes to provincial plans and documents and to ensure 
they continue to reflect the changing needs of the Town.

Dialogue is encouraged
If you wish to speak at the meeting or make a written submission, please contact the Clerk’s Office (contact 
information below). Persons wishing to delegate will be asked to submit a delegation request form, available 
through the Clerk’s Office, no later than 12 p.m. on the day of the meeting. 

Contact
Any inquiries should be directed to Planning and Development Services at 905-727-3123 extension 4226, 
Monday to Friday between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., to Edward Terry, Senior Planner via email at ETerry@aurora.
ca. Please visit engageaurora.ca/OPR for more information on the Official Plan Review. 

Personal Information Collection Notice
Comments and feedback, including personal information, collected by the Town in relation to planning proposals, 
studies and applications is collected for the purpose of creating a record that is available to the general public.  
The Town audio and/or video records Public Planning Meetings. If you make a presentation to Town Council or its 
Committees, you may be audio or video recorded. Questions about this collection should be directed to 
the Town Clerk, Town of Aurora, 100 John West Way, Box 1000, Aurora ON L4G 6J1 905-727-3123.

DATED at the Town of Aurora, this 12th day of November, 2020.

What’s your plan, Aurora?


